
 

 

 

SEC: 064:2024-25/SM 

June 14, 2024 

 

The Manager - Listing  

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Capital Market – Listing 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor 

Plot No. C/1, G Block 

Bandra-Kurla Complex   

Bandra (E), Mumbai 400 051 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Re: Disclosure under Reg. 30 read with Sch. III. Part A. Para A of SEBI (LODR) 

Regulations, 2015.  

 

We wish to inform you that today, Mr. M. Ramaswamy, Chief Financial Officer and Mr. S. 

Balakrishnan, Joint General Manager - Finance, had an interaction with HDFC Mutual Fund, 

institutional investor, regarding the performance of the Company for the year ended 31st March 

2024. 

 

Further, we hereby confirm that:  

 

1. The interaction was primarily in the Q&A format. 

2. No Unpublished Price Sensitive Information (UPSI) was shared during the interaction.  

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours truly, 

For Sundaram Finance Limited 

 

 

 

P.N. Srikant 

CCO & Company Secretary 
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